
MY DECISION TODAY: 
 

  I have some questions and would like 
      the Pastor to call me. 
 
 

  I am renewing my commitment to 
     Christ. 
 
 

  I would like more information about  
      Baptism. 
 
 

  I would like more information about 
     Church Membership. 
 
 

  I am interested in counseling: 
         Premarital          Financial   
         Crisis/Marriage   Family 
 
 

  I would like to receive the 2023  
      Offering Envelopes 
 
  I would like a church mailbox 
 
 

 
 
 

Comments, Requests, Prayer Needs: 
      For Prayer Team 
      For Pastor (confidential) 
 
___________________________________ 
 
___________________________________ 
 
___________________________________ 
 
___________________________________ 
 
___________________________________ 

 
___________________________________ 
 
___________________________________ 
 
___________________________________ 
 
___________________________________ 
 
 

REPORT FOR THE WEEK OF JULY 9, 2023 

8:15   Worship Attendance = 125     9:30 Sunday School Attendance = 73  

10:45 Worship Attendance = 105      

Total Worship Attendance = 230      
 

Weekly 

Giving 

General 

Fund

Other 

Designated

On Line 

Giving

CCDR Debt 

Reduction
Week Total

2-Jul $5,287.01 $250.00 $1,085.00 $1,957.50 $8,579.51

9-Jul $6,700.00 $740.00 $4,075.00 $1,413.00 $12,928.00

16-Jul $0.00

23-Jul $0.00

30-Jul $0.00

July Totals $5,160.00 $3,370.50 $21,507.51
Req Monthly 

for Budget $4,604.28 $31,179.33

Past month's Income

June $7,934.00 $2,060.00 $31,834.66

May $8,811.00 $2,880.00 $43,085.10

April $8,870.00 $4,884.11 $41,722.11

$7,072.00 to GF $1,240.00 to CCDR

$577,454.92

Jun Online Giving

CCDR Debt Balance

$21,840.66

Financial Giving Breakdown

$12,977.01

$26,575.05

$31,394.10

$27,968.00

   

Reminders and Upcoming Events:  

7/19: Ladies Connection Bible Study 6:30 pm 

7/22: Men’s Prayer 8:00 am 

7/23: Family Sunday both services – Children’s Choir singing 

7/24: Newsletter Deadline 

7/25: GIGGLES picnic at Church Pavilion at noon 

7/26: Ladies Connection Bible Study 6:30 pm 

7/30: Family Sunday both services 

8/5:   Paw Packs Motorcycle Ride 8 am – 2 pm 

8/7-8/11: Child Evangelism Good News Day Camp 

Contact Information 
Pastor Wayne Good, Lead Pastor  Cell: 717.448.6994  

Pastor Dick Reese, Director of Visitation  Cell: 717.961.0074 

Pastor Shawn Peale, Director of Youth Ministry Cell: 856.553.3221 

Pastor Heidi Guyer, Int. Dir. Children’s Ministry Cell: 717.658.2943 

Pastor Kathryn Griffith, Women’s Care Ministry Cell: 814.553.8517 
 

Webpage: www.tcp.church 
Facebook:  Newville TCP First Church of God 

YouTube Channel:  tcp.church 

 

Newville First Church of God 
The Connection Place 

 

475 Shippensburg Road, Newville PA 17241 ~ 717-776-5223 
Email: office@tcp.church 

 

July 16, 2023 
 

 

 

 
Pastor Wayne A. Good 

Director of Visitation:  Pastor Dick Reese 
Director of Youth Ministry:  Pastor Shawn Peale 

Int. Dir. of Children’s Ministry:  Pastor Heidi Guyer 
Women’s Care Ministry:  Pastor Kathryn Griffith 

 

We exist to exalt God by showing his love in the fellowship of believers for the 

purpose of making more and better disciples. 

THE JOURNEY 
 

http://www.tcp.church/


Newville First Church of God  
The Connection Place  

July 16, 2023 -  8:15 am & 10:45 
Musical Prelude – a Time of Preparing to Worship 
Songs of Praise and Worship 
     8:15 Service 
 There Is Power in the Blood  Hymn # 329           
 Are You Washed in the Blood?  Hymn # 330 
 No Longer Slaves    Video 
Worship in the Giving of Tithes and Offerings  
      

       ***** 
 

    10:45 Service 
 This Is Amazing Grace 
 I Speak Jesus 
 The Heart of Worship 
Worship in the Giving of Tithes and Offerings 
 How Good Is He 
 

***** 
 

Hearing from God’s Word 
 Series:  The Journey – A Study on the Life of Moses 
 Message: The Midnight Cry Pastor Wayne Good 
 Text:  Exodus 11:1 – 12:42 
A Prayer of Sending 
Musical Postlude 
      

Welcome to The Worship Service 
 

We are glad to have each person with us in our worship service 
today.  If you are a guest with us today and this is one of 
your first times with us, please fill your contact information on 
the Communication Slip on the side of the bulletin and place it in 
the offering plate or hand to one of the greeters.  Please be sure 
to write any comments or prayer needs on the slip.  You are also 
invited to take a moment and introduce yourself to Pastor Wayne 
after the worship service.  He would love to meet you.  We hope 
you are filled with the presence of the Lord as we all worship 
together. 

Send a note of encouragement to people in our 
congregation and our community. It brightens their day! 

 

Phyllis Webber – Centerville Rd., Newville, PA 17241  
Allen Weller – 30 Zion  Rd., Newburg, PA 17240 
Jim Witter – Brookville Healthcare Center, 1000 Northfield Dr,  
                 Chambersburg, PA 17201  
 
    
The Church Office hours are Monday 9:00-12:00 and Thursday 
10:00-1:00 pm. 
 

NOTE:  New address for Scott Forney:  Thornwald Home, 442 
Walnut Bottom Road, Room B-5, Carlisle, PA 17013 
 

We want to share your news!  The Newsletter Deadline is July 
24th!  Please submit your information to the church office by that 
date. 
 

Ladies, are you interested in staying connected over the summer? 
The Ladies Connection Circle will be meeting on the following 
Wednesdays: July 19th and July 26th at 6:30 pm.  They will be 
meeting outside, weather permitting so bring a lawn chair.  
 

The motorcycle (car) benefit ride for Paw Packs is scheduled 
for August 5th with registration beginning at 9:00 am.  We will be 
doing set up on Friday evening at 6:30 if anyone is able to help.  We 
do enjoy being able to give small gift cards ($10 face value) to the 
riders as door prizes.  Donations of cards for places like Giant, 
Rutters, Wal-Mart, etc. may be dropped in our mailbox.  Thank you 
for your help and support.  Pray for a great day with warm weather 
and sunshine. –Dave and Jeanne Young 
 
Our sympathy is extended to Roger and Jennifer Thrush and family 

in the passing of Roger’s mother, Ruth Thrush, who passed away on 

July 4, 2023. 

Our sympathy is extended to Travis, Kristy and Ashton Warren and 

family in the passing of Travis’s Grandmother, Linda Morrow, who 

passed away on July 4, 2023. 

Our sympathy is extended to Bob and Sharlene Cormany and family 

in the passing of their son-in-law, Forrest Hunter, who passed away 

on July 4, 2023. 

Newville First Church of God 

Communication Tear Off 
 

Date: ___________ 
 

Visitor New Address 

New Resident to the Area 
 

Mr./Mrs./Miss/Ms. 

Name:_______________________ 
 

Spouse:______________________ 
 

Address: 

____________________________ 
 

____________________________ 
 

Phone: H - ___________________ 
 

            C - ___________________ 
 

Email - _____________________ 
 

I came as a guest of:  

________________________ 
 

I attend church at: 

________________________  
 

I am interested in music ministries: 

 Choir 

 Funeral Planning 

 Worship Team 

 Worship Reader 

 Music Instruments 

 Serving on Tech Team 

I play these instruments: 

____________________________

____________________________ 

Please Circle your age group: 

Teen   20’s   30’s   40’s 

50’s   60’s   70’s   80’s   90’s 

 
Names of Children 

(Living at home & date of birth): 
 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 
 

Please tear off and place in the offering 

plate or hand this to the Pastor after the 

service. 



 Nursery Volunteer Schedule 

July 16: Kristy Warren & Cathy Johnson             (8:15 service) 

July 16: Pastor Andrew Griffith & Pastor Heidi Guyer  (9:30 Sunday School) 

July 16: Kathy Biscuit & Brooke Bobb                (10:45 service) 

 

July 23: Emily Reall & Stephanie McCullough                     (8:15 service) 

July 23: Katie & Shay Kane                 (9:30 Sunday School) 

July 23: Suzanne & Andrew Witter                  (10:45 service) 

 

 

Promise Kids Volunteer Schedule – July 16th 

8:15 Jr Church 

Check In: Kevin & Laura Lay 

Junior Church:  Steph Weller & Kate Lay 

9:30 Sunday School 

Check In: Dave & Jeanne Young 

Teacher: Pastor Heidi & Alan Guyer 

10:45 Jr Church 

Check In: Will & Janelle Lloyd 

Toddler Church: Amber Brown & Linda Gehrett 

Junior Church: Tracey Cook & _______________ 

Promise Kids Volunteer Schedule – July 23rd FAMILY SUNDAY 

8:15 Jr Church 

Check In: Mark & Sarah Long 

Junior Church:  NURSERY ONLY 

9:30 Sunday School 

Check In: Alan Guyer 

Junior Choir Practice: Linda Webber & Pastor Heidi Guyer 

10:45 Jr Church 

Check In: Pastors Andrew & Kathryn Griffith 

Toddler Church: NURSERY ONLY 

Junior Church: NURSERY ONLY 

 

Text Giving – If you would like to Text Give your tithes 
and offering, simply text the amount and add General 
or CCDR (Connection Center Debt Reduction) to 717-
910-6400. Example: 10 General 

If you make blankets and would be willing to help with a special NEW 
blanket project, please contact Mary Beth Miller for details.  You can text 
or call her at 717-440-2111.  The blankets can be knitted, crocheted, tied, 
quilted, etc. 
 
Children’s Choir will be singing Sunday, July 23rd.  We will be 
practicing at 9:30 that morning. 
 
Our Children’s Ministry Needs You! We are in need of a few more 
volunteers during all service times, especially during the summer with 
rotating vacations.  Talk to Pastor Heidi about subbing over the summer 
to get a feel for our children’s classes.  You’ll be richly blessed! 

Child Evangelism Fellowship will be holding their Good News Day Camp 
here at our church on August 7 – 11th.   Each camp runs from 9:30 am 
to 3:00 pm each day.  Children who have completed Kindergarten through 
sixth grade can attend.  The cost is $20.00 per child for the week. If you 
would like to register your child, you can call CEF at 717-243-1955.  There 
is more information and flyers on the bulletin board in the Welcome Center. 
 
Thank you for the framed scripture verse.  It is beautiful and I really 
appreciate it.  Thanks also for whoever is putting balloons on my 
vehicle.  Love them and keep them till they go flat.  So thankful for all 
my Christian friends.  God Bless!         Barb Finkenbinder 
 
Dear Church Family, thank you for the gifts of appreciation as I finished 

my role as Director of Children’s Ministries.  I’m grateful for the opportunity 

to serve the Lord here at Newville and for the relationships built with the 

children and families here.  Children truly are a gift from God and spending 

time teaching them about the Lord and encouraging their faith has been 

an immeasurable blessing.  I also want to recognize and appreciate all the 

volunteers who serve in Children’s Ministry during Sunday morning 

services, Wednesday night clubs, and special events, like Trunk or Treat 

and VBS.  Each one of your gifts and time added to how God works in the 

Children’s hearts and faith.  I am grateful for each volunteer and loved 

seeing how God developed your faith and leadership through serving the 

children.  One more, I also want to thank my husband and sons for their 

support in numerous ways over the last few years - I could not have served 

without them!                       With thanks, Katie Kane  
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